From:
To: Clerks

Cc: peterfrank@townshipofbrock.ca; mikejubb@townshipofbrock.ca

Subject: Fwd: Beaverton Harbour parking
Date: May 15, 2024 11:00:33 AM

Subject: Beaverton Harbour parking

We are respectfully writing this letter to address parking for seasonal boat slip tenants at the Beaverton Harbour.

As you are well aware, the designated parking for these tenants was moved last year from the lower parking lot A to the upper parking lots B and C. We understand that this was to accommodate parking for tourists visiting our local park, waterfront and restaurant.

While we are in support of encouraging tourism to our municipality. However we do feel strongly that tourists could easily park at the upper level lots and that this would not impact their enjoyment of our parks and restaurants.

Those of us that pay for our slips, however, have been greatly impacted. There are 5 current tenants that travel to the island which involves the loading and unloading of supplies, and pets. We are forced to leave our valuables unattended while we move our vehicles. Some are increasing in age, making the parking in the upper lots tremendously burdensome. We feel very strongly that parking at the lower level should be included in our fees.

We would greatly appreciate an opportunity to address this issue to council directly at your next public meeting

Tracey Westlake

40782 Centre Rd South Thorah Island